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April 19, 2021 

George Glasier 
Pinon Ridge Mining, LLC 
P.O. Box 825 
Nucla, CO 81424 
 

 

RE:  Van 4 Shaft, Permit # M-1997-032, Request Final Reclamation Status Update 

 

Mr. Glasier: 

At the Mined Land Reclamation Board meeting held January 22, 2020 the Board issued an Order to 
terminate the Van 4 Shaft mining operation, Permit # M-1997-032, and ordered that the Operator 
commence final reclamation of the site immediately. The Board Order was signed March 2, 2020 
and mailed to you on March 9, 2020. On July 14, 2020 you notified the Division that reclamation had 
commenced in March 2020, but work was delayed due to the pandemic and fire restrictions.  

Please provide the Division with an update on the status of progress toward final reclamation and 
planned timeline for completing final reclamation of the site as required by the March 9, 2020 
Board Order. 

If you require additional information, or have questions or concerns, please contact me. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
Dustin Czapla 
Environmental Protection Specialist  
Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 
Phone: (303) 866-3567, ext. 8188 
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